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PCN Number: 0915
PCN Change Level: Major
PCN Date: September 9, 2009
Subject: Major
Subject: FlashLock® and FuseLock™ Logos

Dear Customer,
This notice is to inform you that Actel will be removing the FlashLock and FuseLock 
logos from all flash and antifuse devices.

This is a cosmetic change only and there is no change to the feature set, form, fit, function, 
or reliability.  Shipments of material conforming to this PCN will begin shipping 90 days 
from the date of this PCN.  After the 90 days shipments may contain both units marked 
with the logo above and without the logo.

If you have any questions, please contact Actel's Application Technical Support at 
tech@actel.com.

Regards, 
Actel Corporation
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